Town Board Meeting
August 12, 2013 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan
Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,605.88
Equipment Fund - $189,993.99; General Savings Account - $23,723.37; Checking Account -
$134,223.51; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery -
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 .

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the July 8th monthly board meeting. Motion passed 4-
0.

Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1562 through #1621. Motion passed 4-0.

No license applications or correspondence.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the conditional use request for Paul Nelson with one additional condition
— Short and long term erosion control be implemented and the wetland is not impacted. Motion passed 4-
0

Road Consultant Byron Lange reported the blacktopping and shouldering is done. The grubbing on Nibler
Road is finished. After the Fall Ride weekend Nibler Rd. will be pulverized and the hills will be cut down.
The culvert replacement on Kings Road will be done within the next couple weeks. A date needs to be set
for the fall road tour.

Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the minor sub division request for Tom and Sue Ziebell. Motion passed 4-0
Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the request of the Nokomis ATV Club to open Nokomis Dr., Wisconsin Dr.,
Chippewa Tr., Tomahawk Tr., Cherokee Tr., Sioux Tr., Navajo Tr. to ATV travel. They were asked to
come back with their request for Short Rd. and Clear Lake Rd when the County Rd U is opened. The
Nokomis ATV Club will be posting the roads after publication in the paper.

No action was taken on opening Hillcrest Rd. to ATV’s as no one was here for the request.

Twenty-one lots have been designated for veterans in the Greenwood Cemetery. They will be putting a
monument in a location designated by the sexton and Bill Jelinek.

Jelinek reported that he has been pulling the roots out and mowing the scattering garden area.

Hilgendorf reported that the ball fields at Kahle Park need dragging.

Kevin has contacted a surveyor Festus Schmidt to mark off the area that the town owns at Kahle Park
from the legal description.

Hilgendorf/Koth to have the clerk write a letter of support for a lake planning grant for Half Moon Lake
District. Motion passed 4-0.

The board approved the purchase of a small cabinet for the hall.
Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the use of the meeting hall for a church group providing the date is open.
Jelinek said that he would like to attend the WTA fall workshop in Minocqua.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

Ann Eckman



